From: Ron B

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 4:33 PM
To: Parksweb <parksweb@bellevuewa.gov>
Subject: Meydenbauer Bay Park

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not
click or open suspicious links or attachments.

Hello,

This note is to compliment the City and in particular, the Parks Department, for the superb design and
implementation of the Meydenbauer Bay Park. It's astounding beautiful!

It is one of the notable gems of the Puget Sound Region.
Great work by the public sector!
Best regards,

Ron B
Newcastle
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